7846 E. Mackenzie Dr.
Scottsdale, AZ 85251

October 18, 2007

Ms. Carrie Shubert
9699 N. Hayden Rd.
Suite 108-216
Scottsdale, AZ 80258

Dear Ms. Shubert,

On behalf of Greater Phoenix Mensa, | would sincerely like to thank you
for being a guest speaker at our Annual Regional Gathering this spring. It
was a real pleasure to have an experienced and distinguished professional
in the field of clairvoyvance and hypnotherapy, such as yourself, come and
talk with us.

Our members enjoved vour talk greatly, and | heard many positive
comments and lively discussions regarding your visit throughout the
weekend. Evervone was looking forward to hearing vou speak, and they
were definitely NOT disappointed! Your presentation on "Develping Your

Fsychic Abilities™ was informative, inspiring, and exciting for all our
members,

It was so kind of you to accomadate our limited budget. and 1 hope you
enjoved the time with us as much as we enjoyved having you. We would
love to have you back any time. Thanks again for being a special part of
our Regional Gathering!

Best wishes,

Heather Fallon
Greater Phoenix Mensa Gatherings Chair

The High IQ Society




